4 Lark Close
Wragby
Market Rasen
Lincolnshire
LN8 SBB

29 December 2017
To The Chairperson
Greetwell Parish Council

I have carried out the year end internal Audit of the Council accounts to the 31 October
2017

The accounts have been maintained to the highest of standards and I thank the Clerk for
her careful attention to the accounts and the time she has taken to do so.

If you have any questions then please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours Sincerely

< C |

Bridget Solly

Internal Auditor



